
 

Institute of Biology and  

European Centre of Palaeontology 

of University of Opole invite to attend the 

 

 

International Palaeontological Student Field 

Camp at Krasiejów near Opole 
 

As usual our team will be excavating the fossils of vertebrates from the Triassic period, 

so the beginning of the dinosaur era, including temnospondyl amphibians, armored 

aetosaurs, crocodile-like phytosaurs, and others! 

If you are interested in excavating fossils, please send us your application by the end of 

June (30.06.2022). In the application form, please provide the most important 

information about yourself (course and year of study, interests, possible experience and 

your contact data, including e-mail adress and telephone number) and the time period 

of your interest. After 30.06 we will answer to all applications. Number of participants 

is limited. 

 
TIME PERIODS: 

  04.07 -17.07 – supervisors: dr Mateusz Antczak, mgr Jakub Kowalski  

  18.07 - 31.07 – supervisors: mgr Elżbieta Teschner, mgr Jakub Kowalski 

  01.08 – 14.08 –supervisors: dr Mateusz Antczak, mgr Dawid Mazurek  

 

 
DETAILS 

The provided accommodation is the property of the university, therefore 

students of the UO do not have to pay any fees. Transportation to Krasiejów 

and meals have to be provided by yourselves.  

 
Any further questions can be submitted by e-mail to the application address: 

mateusz.antczak@uni.opole.pl 
 

www.ecp.uni.opole.pl 
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